
Temple  Beth Hil le l Av Elul  5785

H I L L E L H A P P E N I N G S

   I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E :

Shabbat Under
The Stars
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PROJECT

ONGOING NEED FOR FOOD for Our Little Free Pantry!

              



 



egistration is now open for the 2025-26 school year click HERE
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20 Baker Lane 
South Windsor, CT  06074 

Temple Beth Hillel 

Phone: 860-282-8466 
Fax: 860-282-8466 
Email: admin@tbhsw.org 
Web site: www.tbhsw.org 

From Generation to Generation. 

TB H IN F O R M AT I O N  

Clergy/Cantor Talya Smilowitz: cantortalya@tbhsw.org  
Temple Administrator: Sam Cain, admin@tbhsw.org 
Membership:  Donna Gittleman,  donnagittleman37@gmail.com 
Board of Trustees President: Michael Skott, mskott@tbhsw.org 
Rabbi Emeritus Jeff Glickman 

The deadline for the next Bulletin is August 25, 2025. Please forward all e-mailed materials to  
Admin@tbhsw.org AND to the entire Communications Committee at communications@tbhsw.org: 

O F F I C E  H O U R S  

You can reach the TBH Office at 860 282-8466 or admin@tbhsw.org.  
Office hours are 9:00 am-2:00 pm, Monday through Friday.  

In case of an emergency and you are in need of Clergy, please contact Temple 
office at admin@tbhsw.org, or by phone, 860.282.8466. In the event the office 
cannot be reached, contact our President, Michael Skott, at mskott@tbhsw.org
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